
VIRTUAL PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 

June 17, 2025– July 18, 2025 

Main Avenue W & Tremont Avenue SW Roundabout Project 
ODOT Project No. STA-Main/Tremont RAB; PID 120493 

 

Visit Project Website: publicinput.com/MassillonRAB 
 

You’re invited to participate in a virtual open house! 

The City of Massillon invites the public to participate in a virtual open house public involvement event by 
viewing a pre-recorded online presentation to learn more about the proposed roundabout project at the 
intersection of Main Avenue W, Tremont Avenue SW, and 23rd Street NW in Massillon, Stark County, Ohio. 
 
The project proposes to construct a roundabout east of the existing Main Avenue W, Tremont Avenue SW, 
and 23rd Street NW signalized intersection. The proposed roundabout will be a single-lane roundabout. The 
project also proposes minor drainage improvements, the installation of new concrete curb/gutter, signs, and 
the adjustment of two driveway approaches. 

 
The proposed project is currently in the planning phase which includes environmental studies and 
preliminary plan development.  Construction is anticipated to begin in May 2026 and end in Fall 2026. 
During construction, the detour route will utilize 17th Street NW, Lincoln Way NW, 29th Street NW, and 
State Route 241 (Finefrock Rd SW), a total distance of 5 miles. 

 
The virtual open house public involvement event will begin June 17, 2025, and last through July 18, 2025. 
Available project information (e.g., presentation, comment form, etc.) may be requested from the contact 
below or can be viewed on the project website at the following link or by scanning the QR code below on 
your mobile device: 

 
                        VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE 
                  June 17, 2025 – July 18, 2025 
   Project website: publicinput.com/MassillonRAB 

 
 

Comments regarding the project may be submitted via 
email, on the project website, or by direct contact at 
the email or phone number below. Comments received 
by July 18, 2025, will be considered during this stage of 
project development, but all comments submitted will 
receive a reply.  A summary of comments received and 
responses will be posted to the project website. 
 
Individuals who do not have internet access and would 
like these materials mailed to them or those who 
require interpretation/translation services or 
reasonable accommodations to view the presentation or 
provide comments, please contact City Engineer Alex 
Pitts, PE soon as possible.  

 
City Engineer, Alex Pitts, PE Contact Information: 
Email: APitts@massillonohio.gov Phone: 330-830-1722 

 

Scan for more 

project 

information. 

publicinput.com/MassillonRAB

